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If you have a requester that reports white boxes overlapping request fields on
a new request form, this is due to a conflict with the browser extension,
Grammerly. The user will need to disable the browser extension or use a
different browser to submit their request. Google Chrome will automatically
check spelling on the request form and does not require an additional
browser extension.


